
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MAY 7, 2001 
 

STREET NAME APPROVAL 
LAKEVIEW HOMES(WOODBRIDGE) INC. 
FILE:  19T-99V11                                       
  
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning & Urban Design recommends: 

 
THAT the following street names be submitted for approval: 

 
STREET    PROPOSED NAME 

 
Street >A=    Tuscan Woods Trail 
Street >B=    Humber Forest Court (existing) 
Street �C�    Blue Diamond Terrace (existing) 
 

Background  
 

The City of Vaughan recommended draft approval on August 28, 2000.  The Planning Department for 
the Region does not have any objections to the proposed names. 

 
Staff considers the proposed street names to be satisfactory and should Council concur, the 
proposed names should be approved. 

 
Attachments 

 
1. Location Map 
2. Plan showing proposed streets  

 
Respectfully submitted,       

 
 
 
 

MICHAEL DeANGELIS      JOANNE R. ARBOUR 
Commissioner of Planning & Urban Design   Director of Community Planning 

 
Report Prepared by: Jack McAllister, Draftsperson I 
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